
 

 

  
No.  364/2020 
 
9th July 2020 
 
 
To : All Branches 
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
Legal Services Department - Post 
 
The Legal Services Department now has a limited number of staff working back at CWU HQ, as well 
as working from home.  
 
Branches can now commence posting documents and correspondence direct to the Legal Services 
Department. 
 
We will continue to use the following email addresses but branches should now post large bundles 
of documents direct to CWU HQ.  
 
personalinjury@cwu.org 
 
employmentlaw@cwu.org 
 
Branches should note that the department is still operating a limited service, with reduced resources 
during this period.  Your patience is appreciated. 

 
If you have any further enquiries regarding the above then please contact Tony Rupa, Head of Legal 
Services, via email trupa@cwu.org 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Tony Rupa 
HEAD OF LEGAL SERVICES 
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